
 

 
 
 
 

October 5, 2017 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 

Re: Workers Compensation September Data Error and Rejected 
Transaction Fines 

 
 

To ensure that member companies are not adversely impacted by our recent system updates, 
the Bureau will not issue September fines for Data Errors or Rejected Transactions. However, 
fines will be assessed for September Late Data and USR’s. All of the fining will resume for the 
month of October. 

 
Please share this information with all impacted parties within your company. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the fining process, contact the Information Center at 919- 
582-1056 or email at wcinfo@ncrb.org. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Felecia Taylor, PMP®, CTAL-TA, AIC 

Supervisor, Data Services 

 
 

FT:ko 
C-17-12 
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